
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Students, Parents, Caregivers 

 and Friends of Paynesville Primary  

School. 

 

 

 

 

Little Red Rocking Hood – The musical. 

The stage is set. Next Wednesday and 

Thursday we will be performing this year’s 

school show. The grade 3 and 4 students are 

the lead roles and they are really looking 

good. Please book some seats through the 

office and come along and enjoy the show. 

There is no cost for entry. 

 

Children in the Community 

Our own grade 5 student Taj Duff has been 

contributing to the wider Paynesville 

Community. Taj is a keen sailor who has been 

making a positive contribution to the local 

yacht club. Here is a quote from a recent 

Gippsland Lakes Yacht Club Newsletter 

 

“The pre-season series commenced last 

Sunday with a small but keen fleet who had a 

pearler of a day. A challenge was put to 

young Club Person of the Year Taj Duff, 'to 

complete one leg of one race', he exceeded 

that challenge and completed both races; 

won one race, and then overall on yardstick in 

both! What an amazing feat for a Junior in his 

first official race in his Minnow!                  

Great work Taj!!! 
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WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 

Breakfast Club every morning in the kitchen @ 8:30. 

Mon –   

Tues –   

Tues –  Music Tuition 

Wed  –  

Wed – Music Tuition 

Thur – Music Tuition  

Reminder – School Banking every Monday -   

Save for camps, excursions, school fees or holidays! 

 

COMING UP… 

15
th

 Sept – Zone Athletics - POSTPONED 

16
th

 Sept – Step-a-thon & Free Dress Day 

17
th

 Sept – Little Red Rockinghood perform @ 2:pm 

18
th

Sept – Little Red Rockinghood perf. @ 6:30pm 

19
th

 Sept – Last day of Term 3–Finish at 2:00pm 

 

Monday 3
rd

 November – PUPIL FREE DAY 

Grade 3 & 4 Camp – Term 4 

Prep Transition Program Every Friday - Term 4 

Monday 

Green Eagles 

Tuesday 

Red Swans 

Wednesday 

Gold Kookaburras 

Thursday 

Blue Seagulls 

Office Hours - 8:30am to 4:00pm - Monday to Friday 

We are now accepting enrolments for 2015 



Nexus Arts Performance – The History of 

Australia. 

The whole school enjoyed a performance 

yesterday outlining the history of our great 

nation. In the words of prep student Nick Dalton 

– “I just couldn’t stop laughing”. 

 

Student Work Books Going Home. 

Tonight your child will bring home a sample of 

their work books for you to read and comment 

on. We introduced this in Term 3 and it was very 

well received. So please enjoy looking at your 

child’s work and share in their learning journey. 

Can books please be returned to school with the 

students on Monday. 

 

Grade 1 News 

Next week Grade 1’s will be learning about coral      

reefs and doing lots of finishing off and tidying    

up.  By Kelsey. 

 

Junior School 

We are looking for donations of Lego.  If you have 

any Lego at home that is not needed any more, 

our junior school would love it ! 

 

Art Room 

If you have any: 

• Old magazines 

• Balls of wool 

• Sample pots of paint 

The art program would really appreciate your 

donation.  Please bring into the office. Thanks, 

Deanne. 

 

Drama, Drama, Drama. 

Notice to parents of drama students. 

Our last class for the term will be held  Monday 

15th September from 11 to 12 pm in the school 

hall.  Term 4 Drama starts on Tuesday 7th October 

to Tuesday 16th December.  Cost $110.00 

Regards, Mr Dean. 

 

District Athletics 

Here are some photos of our athletes who 

competed at the district competition.   

Unfortunately the Zone athletics have been 

postponed again due to ground conditions. 

 

Zone athletics will now be held on 

Wednesday the 8
th

 of October. 
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